
May 5, 2008 Minutes 

Special Council Meeting for the Adoption  

Of Comprehensive Amendments to the Zoning Ordinance 

Borough of Gettysburg 

 

 

Council President Edwin Peterson called the Special Council meeting for the 

adoption of the proposed comprehensive amendments to the Gettysburg Borough Zoning 

Ordinance to order at 4:34pm on Monday, May 5, 2008 immediately following the Public 

Hearing. Those present were Caroline Smith, Holliday Giles, Ted Streeter, John 

Butterfield, Susan Naugle, Robert Krummerich, Alice Estrada, Mayor William Troxell, 

Harold Eastman, Borough Solicitor; Merry Bush, Borough Planner; and John Lawver, 

Borough Manager. Michael Birkner was absent. There was a quorum of Council 

members in attendance. Others present were: Dave Sites, Realty Leasing and 

Management; Gary Hartman, Hartman & Yannetti; John S. Phillips, Phillips & Phillips; 

Scott Hill, 124 N. Stratton Street; Peter North and Jim Biesecker, Gettysburg College; 

Amy Gorman, 282 Longstreet Drive; Elizabeth Gorman, 125 N. Stratton Street; Scot 

Pitzer, Gettysburg Times; Heather Faulhefer, Evening Sun and Max Stevens, WGTY. 

John Butterfield moved to adopt the Comprehensive Amendments to the Zoning 

Ordinance—the final draft dated April 1, 2008. Ted Streeter seconded the motion and it 

passed unanimously. Harry Eastman announced that the amended Zoning Ordinance 

would go into effect immediately. 

Ted Street requested that an executive session beheld before the next Council meeting 

to provide an update of the REDDI project. Council agreed to meet at 6:30 pm Monday, 

May 12, 2008. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Merry V. Bush 

Assistant Borough Secretary 

 

 

 

 


